
 

 

 

No. 12/2018 

November 23, 2018 

 

Subject : Clarification of a rumor 

To : Director and Manager, the Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

There was a rumor running around about fire accident of a paper company in Samutprakarn province 

having some related interest with our company.  

 

We would like to inform you that the rumor was untrue.  

 

We have no relationship with this company, and we are sadden to hear about the accident. We would 

like to convey our deepest sympathy and wish them a full recovery soon. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

  

(Mr.Wachara Chinsettawong)  

Deputy Managing Director 


